
From: Erin Shine
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: SB-71
Date: Wednesday, April 07, 2021 1:40:17 PM

From: June Rogers <sandcastle@acsalaska.net>
Date: April 7, 2021 at 10:07:33 AM AKDT
To: "Sen. Click Bishop" <Sen.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov>
Cc: sandcastle@acsalaska.net
Subject: Re: SB-71

﻿Dear Click, 

I understand that SB-71 was on the agenda at yesterday's Senate Finance Committee
meeting, however, I was attending another meeting at the same time and could not
call in to testify.

As you are already aware, this is a bill that I fully support and I am writing again to help
in keeping it going forward. 

Please, in any of your meetings or conversations regarding this issue, help to advance
the bill to final passage. 

Your work on behalf of Alaskans is very much appreciated. 

Sincerely, 
June

June Rogers
PO Box 74044
Fairbanks, Alaska  99707

(907) 451-0122
sandcastle@acsalaska.net
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